
CCSO’s newest member of the Crisis Negotiation Team 

Chelan County Sheriff Mike Morrison is pleased to announce the recent addition 
of a Chelan County Deputy to the East Cascade SWAT Team’s, Crisis Negotiation 
Team. 

Recently testing was conducted for the 4 agencies involved with the East Cascade 
SWAT Team. (CCSO, DCSO, WPD, EWPD)  Through the testing process, Deputy 
Brunner was selected from CCSO as a new member.  Testing consisted of a letter 
of interest with a recommendation from a supervisor, an oral board and several 
scenarios to gauge the potential ability to negotiate under high stress situations. 

The Crisis Negotiation Team is an integral part of SWAT.  They assist through 
intelligence gathering, and direct negotiations with subjects in crisis, using skills 
they have and learn through training, in an attempt to bring high risk situations to a 
peaceful resolution. 
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